Reference: All Composite Doors

Dear Customer,

We are seeing an increase of composite door slabs being damaged by customers using harsh chemicals and incorrect cleaning methods on their doors.

We highly recommend once your new composite door has been installed **NOT** to use any of the following on their doors:

- Abrasive cleaners, scouring pads or aggressive cleaning methods
- Pressure washers or steam cleaners

- Any type of bleach or solvent
- Any adhesive of any type or tack i.e. for seasonal decorations
- And try to avoid any sharp objects/key chains from coming into contact with the door

Finally you should only be using a soft cloth or sponge, with warm soapy water to clean the door and we would advise cleaning the door regularly. If the property is near the sea, busy roads or industrial areas, then this should be at least monthly, otherwise at least every 3 months.



Email: eamon@falconwindows.com Tel: 01473 288690 Mobile: 07887 525155